Motions passed at the October 3rd Senate meeting.

1. The faculty member selected to serve as secretary will be responsible for seeing that all work associated with position is done, but that resources be sought for stenographic help.

2. Motion to accept the scholarship committee’s report.

3. Accept the EPC report.

4.  Endorse the 2009 Legislative agenda set by ACF

5.  Direct the chair and Mike Lewis to meet with Dr. Byers to discuss the implementation of the new merit pay plan.


- Dr. Byers said Dr. Carter approved the plan but has a couple of concerns


- Dr. Byers said that there is still time for the merit plan to implemented.

6. Request a detailed itemized budget and the guidelines for Title III spending.

7.  Recommend that the evaluation of transcripts by department chairs be discontinued and the task be returned to the Registrar.

Note: The senate did not wish to entertain a motion regarding academic forgiveness. 

